











## PARK HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

LOWER EASTERN GREEN LANE - COVENTRY - CV5 7LR
TEL: 024 7646 6669 - EMAIL: adminstaff@parkhill.coventry.sch.uk
School website: <a href="https://www.parkhill.coventry.sch.uk">www.parkhill.coventry.sch.uk</a>
HT blog: <a href="https://www.ht1parkhill.wordpress.com">www.ht1parkhill.wordpress.com</a>
Headteacher: Mr P Griffin

Monday 13th May

Dear Parents/carers,

As spring is coming to an end, we will be looking forward to enjoying warmer weather. We are now able to develop the garden area to create 'Park Hill's Peace Garden'.

We have been fortunate enough to have been awarded a grant to develop the area but need your help. Items that the children will enjoy need to be assembled and installed in the garden; small hands can only do so much work.

On **Thursday 16<sup>th</sup>** and **Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup>**, come rain or shine, the Eco team are hoping to lay down membrane and bark, along with wooden edging, so that we have a clear area in which to install beds, a wishing well and other features.

Are you able to give up a small amount of time to help? Are you free after school on **Thursday 16<sup>th</sup>** or **Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup>** of May to help create 'Park Hill's Peace Garden'?

If you are free to help, please come and join us on the field, in the garden area (3.40 - 5.00 pm) If your child is part of the Eco team, they can still be collected at 4.30.

Please wear suitable outdoor clothing and bring any tools that you have to help make tricky tasks easier. For example: rakes, forks, spades, trowels, mallets, screwdrivers, hammers etc.

As always, thank you for your time and support.

Best wishes

Mrs Roper and the Eco team